
Quentin G. Johnson Award 
 
 
 

Application Deadline: Monday, March 5, 2018 
 
 
 
 
The Quentin Johnson Award is given annually in honor of Professor Johnson’s 
commitment to the teaching of linguistics.  The award is made to a student who has a 
strong academic record and who shows promise in the study of linguistics. 

 
To apply, complete this form, the cover sheet, and attach all three of the following:  (1) 
an expository essay written for an ISU linguistics course, (2) a separate essay explaining 
your interest in linguistics and the role your linguistics work is likely to play in your 
career, and (3) a brief (150–200 word) statement of financial need.  The selection of a 
recipient will be made by a committee of linguistics faculty members from the 
Department of English and will be based on the clarity and effectiveness of the 
submitted essay as well as the evidence of aptitude in and commitment to the study of 
linguistics.   In addition, some preference may be given to applicants with a 
demonstrated financial need. 

 
 
Completed undergraduate applications (including this page and a form cover sheet) 
should be returned to an English undergraduate advisor, or taken to 203 Ross. Graduate 
submissions should be taken to 203 Ross Hall. 

 
DO NOT PUT YOUR NAME ON THE SUBMITTED ESSAY 

 
 
 

* * * 
What financial assistance are you now receiving? 

Name 
 
Student ID #    

 
Address 

 
E-mail address    

 
Telephone    

 
Advisor Major    

 
Classification Fr. o So. o Jr. o Sr. o Grad. o 
 
Graduation Date:    

 
GPA in the major   Cumulative GPA     

 
 
 
 

Department of English 


